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Hello- 

I am writing in support of HB 3294 which amends Oregon’s 2018 law to more readily 

redact discriminatory language from real estate documents. Race-restrictive 

covenants are racist and need to be removed from such documents.  Please do the 

responsible action and approve HB 3294. 

Thank you. 


